DALE COUNTY COMMISSION

.. SOLID WASTE COMPLIANCE OFFICE
b 202 SOUTH HWY 123, SUITE A
OZARK, ALABMA 36360
-334-445-6787 or 334-774-6212

Re: Mandatory Garbage Collection Service for County Residents

To Whom It May Concern:

Dale County has had mandatory garbage collection service since 1993. Not subscribing to an approved
garbage service is a violation of Article 1 of the Solid Waste Disposal Act (State Law 22-27-3). The
department collects residential garbage throughout the county.

Unapproved garbage disposal consists of the following activities: transporting garbage, burning garbage,
dumping garbage on personal property, burying garbage on personal property, unauthorized use of
dumpsters and utilizing another household’s garbage service.

You must subscribe to the approved garbage collection service at the following location. Please bring a
copy of your driver’s license or photo I.D to:

Dale County Solid Waste Department
202 South Highway 123, Ste. A
Ozark, AL 36360
(334)774-6212
(Intersection of Hwy 231 and Hwy 123)

If you have any questions or concerns you may contact me at (334)445-6787 or the Solid Waste Office at
(334)774-6212.

Respectfully,
/ =
“ /% /
Jordan Flynn

Compliance Officer
Dale County Commission



